
 

Grand Junction, Colorado, November, 13, 1920. 
 
The adjourned meeting of Nov. 11, was called to order at 3 
o'clock P.M. with Mayor Cherrington in the chair, Commissioners 
present Cherrington, Blackstone, Whittaker, City Attorney Tupper 
was present. 
 
MR. Julius Pearce Agt. for the American LaFrance Fire Engine Co. 
being present, Presented the contract for the purchase of a 
triple combination hose and chemical car type # 75. 
 
Moved by Commissioner Cherrington, seconded by Commissioner 
Blackstone that the City purchase of the American LaFrance Fire 
Engine Co. one Type # 75 Triple Combination hose and Chemical car 

for the sum of $12,500.00 F.O.B. Grand junction, Colorado a 
deduction of $1,000.00 there from to be made for the Seagravecar 
now owned by the City, The Money to be paid 30 days after 
acceptance of the car, and that the Mayor and Act. City Clerk be 
authorized to execute a Contract for the same.  
 
The motion being put upon call of roll the Commissioners voted as 
follows Cherrington yea, Garber yea, Blackstone yea, Whittaker 
yea, all Commissioners voting yea the motion was declared passed. 
 
A proposed ordinance entitled the annual Appropriation Ordinance 
of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, Providing for the 
expenses and Liabilities of the City of Grand Junction foe the 
Fiscal year beginning Jan.1st.1921 and ending Dec.31st.1921 was 

introduced and read, Moved by Commissioner Whittaker seconded by 
Commissioner Blackstone that the proposed Ordinance as read be 
passed for publication. 
 
The motion being put upon call of roll the Commissioners voted as 
follows, Cherrington yea, Garber yea, Blackstone yea, Whittaker 
yea, all Commissioners voting yea the motion was declared and the 
proposed Ordinance passed for publication. Moved by Commissioner 
Blackstone seconded by Commissioner Whittaker we adjourn motion 
carried. 
 
/s/ J.F. Whittaker 
Act City Clerk. 
 

 
 
 


